
Your	request	for	a	public	records	has	been	received.	It	was	addressed	to	the	Police	department	but	sent	to	the	office	of	the	Town	Clerk.	That	is	incorrect.	
I	am	not	the	records	custodian	for	this	information.		Please	re-submit	to	the	correct	department	as	addressed.

Carol	Skerrett
Town	Clerk	

From:	cmsmailer@civicplus.com	<cmsmailer@civicplus.com>	on	behalf	of	Contact	form	at	Dunstable	MA	<cmsmailer@civicplus.com>
Sent:	Tuesday,	April	7,	2020	11:38:22	AM
To:	Carol	Skerrett
Subject:	[Dunstable	MA]	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	(Sent	by	Emiliano	Falcon,	efalcon@aclum.org)
	
Hello	cskerrett,

Emiliano	Falcon	(efalcon@aclum.org)	has	sent	you	a	message	via	your	contact
form	(https://www.dunstable-ma.gov/user/24/contact)	at	Dunstable	MA.

If	you	don't	want	to	receive	such	e-mails,	you	can	change	your	settings	at
https://www.dunstable-ma.gov/user/24/edit.

Message:

Good	Morning,

Please	see	attached.

Best,

Emiliano

From Carol	Skerrett	<cskerrett@dunstable-ma.gov>
Subject Re:	[Dunstable	MA]	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	(Sent	by	Emiliano	Falcon,	efalcon@aclum.org)

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	16:18:55	+0000

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.dunstable-ma.gov%252fuser%252f24%252fcontact&c=E,1,1rHeZIoXIv6564Y6yJoSmzUYt0zUqYjEX-P7615Y0SqLkywRwIBCP_0WiwvskYv9pUnBLjEcQcncrIZYU8ipJzXVh4bh5A8ogRq1H36M923i4g,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.dunstable-ma.gov%252fuser%252f24%252fedit&c=E,1,1ALlLvZ5DH0Z-lhAjfU_u8Ccr_pALR_ANiidZL5CI-2jZ2rNoKAbzwczdCnUHDCXXV3JNF1ODd3_CjJFd8apn0DiN-fTRaTHm_2_alYfQwNBWUvT_Af7&typo=1

